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VG Screening Results & Data as of August 14
Below are screening results for Virginia Garcia

Below is a comparison of screening results for the US, Oregon and each county

Virginia Garcia Screening Criteria

https://youtu.be/AwiMKYLkYto


"Now You Know" Campaign Launches
One of the biggest challenges with fighting COVID-19
is getting good information about the virus, how it
spreads, how to stay healthy and what to do if you test
positive into the hands of the public. Much of the
information is only available in print. Many individuals
in our community struggle with literacy.

In an effort to provide short, informative videos that can
be used on social media as well as in public service
announcements, Virginia Garcia launched a new series
called "Now You Know". These short clips will cover
topics such as wearing a mask, social distancing and

contact tracing and will run in both English and Spanish.

The first video was released this week in honor or National Health Center Week and featured KGW
anchor Stephanie Stricklen. Future videos will include VG staff as well as partners from around the
community.

Outreach Updates
The Yamhill County screening event took place on
Tuesday, August 11 and was a free event open to the
community in partnership with the Housing Authority of
Yamhill County and Workforce Yamhill.

The event was widely successful, bringing more than
300 individuals to be screened. Virginia Garcia was
able to provide screening services to 339 individuals in
just over 4 hours.

More community events like this one are planning for the coming months. Details will be available next
week.

https://youtu.be/AwiMKYLkYto

